
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/20/2013 3:05:52 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: I think we have another Commissioner for the panel

Commissioner Roberti from Rhode Island is the NARUC gas chair and he's a leader on pipeline safety regulation - 
has written on it, etc.

Nick Stavropoulos highly recommends him.

With your concurrence, we will try to confirm him. OK?
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